

CHERRY ROAD SCHOOL 201 Cherry Road Syracuse, New York 13219-1537 BRETT KING Principal Main Office (315) 426-3300 Fax (315) 468-0623 Health Office (315) 426-3320

April 20, 2021

Dear Parents, Guardians and Staff:

The Westhill School District has received results for lead testing in the water at Walberta Park School. All potable water outlets that are in service were tested. One outlet came back with levels matching or exceeding the Action level (15 micrograms per liter or 0.015 milligrams per liter(mg/l) or 15parts per billion). A Non Potable Water sign has been placed next to the outlet until remediation and retesting is completed.

If you have any questions, please contact my office.

Sincerely,

Edward Wittkowski Director of Facilities 201 Cherry Road Syracuse, NY 13219 315-426-3396